After School Choir Club

Welcome to another great school year! Due to some scheduling changes, choir
will meet after school instead of during the day as an ensemble class. We will
meet after school on Mondays and Wednesdays, 2:15 — 3:00 p.m. in room 112
with Mr. Smith, director.

This year will be full of performance opportunities, including the Winter
Concert, Spring Concert, Findlay Market and an invitation to perform during King
Island’s Winter Fest! Come ready to sing!

P.S. We have to change the name “Vocal Adrenaline” to something new that
describes the type of performers that we are working toward becoming. Please
include any ideas for a new group name.
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